
 

“Together towards our Lord through learning, love and faith.” 

 

23rd June, 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Apologies for the delay in this week’s Bulletin.  I hope 

that you had a good weekend and that you managed to 

enjoy the beautiful weather. 

 

Just as a reminder we celebrate the Feast of St John 

Henry Newman on Tuesday 27th June.  Years 7-9 will 

all have mass that day, different activities and an 

extended lunch. We will also finish the school day at 

2pm to mark the occasion as a feast.  The school buses 

will run at this adjusted time. 

We will also write to you with the arrangements for 

the two planned days of industrial action next week (5th 

and 7th July). 

Please find attached a safeguarding newsletter 

produced by the safeguarding team as well as a poster 

for a safeguarding evening with the safeguarding team 

on Tuesday 4th July. 

 

Thank you for your support in all that we are achieving 

as a school community and as ever please do read the 

notices below. 

 

Have a blessed and restful half term. 

 

 
 

Andrew Bull 

Headteacher 

 

 

Lunch Money 

As a reminder the limit for debt is -£7.50 on the lunch 

money account. 

 

Nearly new uniform  

If any family is willing to donate any uniform to the 

school could they please bring it into reception.  WE 

have a real need for smaller size skirts, smaller jumpers 

and shirt. 

 

Gates 
Please do continue to follow the instructions as displayed 

when approaching the new gates. 

 

CNS Prayer Journey 

Once again here is the link for those of you that wish to 

journey, in prayer, alongside the school during the coming 

week.  
 

 
 

Social Media channels 

Please do follow us on Twitter and Instagram to see and hear 

news as it comes from the many activities that the students 

participate in regularly. They are a real place of celebration!  

Both can be found as @cnsluton  
 
 

Safeguarding at CNS 

The safeguarding section of the school website is 

updated regularly and includes a lot of helpful 

information around current challenges and how we 

manage safeguarding at Cardinal Newman.  We also 

have our key contacts on this page.  To access this 

please follow this link. 
 
 

 

Week beginning 26th June 

 
This is Week 1 on the timetable  

Monday 26th June 
Year 10 Work Experience Week  

Year 7 Reward trip 

Tuesday 27th June 
Year 10 Work Experience Week 

Girls Year 7 & Year 8 Rounders 

Wednesday 28th June 

Year 10 Work Experience Week  

Girls Year 7 & Year 8 Rounders 

HOY Detention 

Thursday 29th June 

Year 10 Work Experience Week  

Y12 Visit to Oxford University 

Year 12 Team Building Day  

Year 8 Thorpe park trip 

Year 11 Prom 

Friday 30th June 

Year 10 Work Experience Week  

Y12 Thorpe Park Trip 

Friday Forum 

Friday Night Detention 

 

 

https://www.cardinalnewmanschool.net/home/catholic-life/prayer-booklets/
https://www.cardinalnewmanschool.net/home/our-school/safeguarding/

